Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Akian

September 24, 2018

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all the District Filipino
Coordinators and resource speakers for the training in Filipino on Pansangay na
Pagsasanay upang Malinang ang Nilalaman at Pedagohiya ng mga Guro sa
Filipino para sa Una hanggang Anim na Baitang on Wednesday, September 26,
2018, 2:00 o'clock in the afternoon at the Arthur S. Juada Hall, DepEd-Division

Office, Kalibo, Aklan,
The agenda are the following:

1. Pre-planning/Walkthrough of the Division Training on the Enhancement
of Content and Pedagogy for Fiipino Teachers:

2. Updates on Phil-IRI and Tagisan ng Talento: and

3. Other matters.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

~ =

SALVADOR O. OCHAVO, J, Ed.D., CESQ Vi
Schools Division Superintendentq
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“May Ratawhayan ag Raliapayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




